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Mallozzi 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Mallozzi requests an update on the Traffic Calming Pilot Program, including 
progress on the Pilot Program and planned implementations for enhancing road safety in 
identified areas. 
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
On December 12, 2023, the Corradino Group presented preliminary findings from a Traffic 
Calming Study conducted across fifty-one corridor segments. Data collection included speed and 
volume metrics and a five-year crash analysis. The final report, delivered on February 19, 2024, 
identified 14 corridors with significant speeding issues. 
 
On May 28, 2024, the Commission approved a Pilot Program for installing temporary speed 
cushions in nine high-priority corridors. These temporary installations serve as an interim 
solution while permanent measures are developed. The initiative is designed to gather data for 
evaluating the effectiveness of these devices in reducing speeds and enhancing safety. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
A detailed update on progress, challenges, and initial observations will be provided. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Traffic Calming Pilot Program Design & Evaluation 
2. Pilot Traffic Calming Preliminary Locations 
3. List of Speed Cushion Locations 


